
 

 

 

 

     
As part of their Science unit on 
plants, Year 2 attended a ‘Plants 
and pollination’ workshop at the 
lovely Paradise Cooperative site in 
Wandsworth. After having an 
outdoor lunch, they identified 
flowers and plants through 

observational drawings. 
 

 

 

Pupils then took part in three activities, 
designed to consolidate and stretch 

their learning: dissecting and labelling 
parts of a flower; making seed bombs 

and finally, making a pot and 
planting a seed. At the end of the 
workshop, Year 2 played a game to 
identify scents and were then shown 
how to build a fire! An exciting time 

at this wonderful site.  
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